State Ministry of Internal Security,
Home Affairs and Disaster Management

Disaster Management Center

Expression of Interest

Reference to the advertisement published on Sunday Observer newspaper on
24-01-2021 regarding the request to the solution providers to express their interest for
the development of a multi-hazard warning communication system for disaster
management.

The last date for expressing the interest has been extended to the 01t March 2021 as
per the request made by the solution providers at the pre-solution providers’ meeting
held at the Disaster Management Center at 02.00 pm on 05.02.2021. Accordingly, the
Expression of Interest can be sent on or before 10.00 a.m. Monday, the 1+t of March
2021. The words “Expression of Interests” should be indicated on the top left corner
of the envelope and should be sent by registered post to the below mentioned address
or can be deposited in the tender box kept at the Procurement Division. Proposals will
be opened on the same day at the Main Hall of the Disaster Mangement Center at
10.30 a.m.

Chairman,
Advisory Procurement Committee,

Disaster Management Center

No 120/2, Vidya Mawatha,
Colombo 07.




